
 

Dear Parents: 

 

This year your child will again have the opportunity to be the 

All About Me Person for a week.  The Friday before your 

child’s assigned week he/she will bring home the All About 

Me box.  Your child can fill the box with family photos, 

awards, collections, favorite books, or anything else your 

child would like to share.  For the students that participated 

last year in second grade, please try to use different photos 

and information.  Your child will bring the box back to school 

at the beginning of his/her week.  The items will be kept in 

the box all week.  On that Friday of the week, the last 25 

minutes of the day, your child will give a presentation about 

the items in the box.  Parents are welcome to come to school 

on that day for their child’s presentation.  Family pets are 

welcome to come with you. 

 

The All About Me schedule is attached so you know when 

your child’s assigned week is.  If this is not a good time for 

your family, feel free to change the week with someone else 

in our class.  Just let me know of the change. 

 

I hope to see all of you in our classroom this year, even if you 

only have time for a visit. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms. M 


